
PUBLIC NOTICE  
OF 

RILEY-PURGATORY-BLUFF CREEK WATERSHED 
DISTRICT 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS: 
 

LEGAL SERVICES 

 Pursuant to Minnesota Statutes Section 103B.227, Subd. 5, the Riley-Purgatory-Bluff 

Creek Watershed District hereby solicits proposals for a legal consultant for 2021 through 

2022. 

 Proposal should include background and profile information on the firm, along with the 

specific information as to expertise in watershed district legal services and names and 

qualifications of personnel.  Rates of individuals should be provided. 

Proposals should be electronically sent to: 

Riley-Purgatory-Bluff Creek Watershed District 

18681 Lake Drive East 

Chanhassen, MN  55317 

Attention:  Terry Jeffery, tjeffery@rpbcwd.org 

 

Proposals must be submitted by 5:00 pm on Friday July 2, 2021. 

 

If a proposal had previously been submitted in March 2021 and you wish to resubmit 

the same proposal for consideration, please acknowledge your continued interest in the form 

of an email to Terry Jeffery at tjeffery@rpbcwd.org by the proposal deadline. Your previously 

submitted proposal is on file and will be pulled for consideration upon receipt of confirmation 

of continued interest.  

 

mailto:tjeffery@rpbcwd.org
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The Board of Managers will review proposals, reserves the right to reject any and all 

proposals, and otherwise take such action it deems in the best interest of the Riley-Purgatory-

Bluff Creek Watershed District. 

 

For further information about the Riley-Purgatory-Bluff Creek Watershed District, contact Terry 

Jeffery, Interim District Administrator,at 952-807-6885 or visit:  www.rpbcwd.org 


